15400 Sherman Way, Suite 170 • Van Nuys, CA 91406-4211 Main Number (818) 778-1900 • Fax (818) 756-6140

May 8, 2012

Re: Financial Management Service (FMS) Provider Requirement

Dear Family Member Service Provider:

During the month of May 2012, NLACRC will be conducting a second round of trainings regarding changes in law that now require vendored consumers and vendored family member vendors to use Fiscal Management Services. The May 2012 trainings are specifically designed for those families and consumers that were unable to attend the first round of trainings provided by NLACRC this past February 2012. The training will provide information regarding the Financial Management Services and other service options in order to assist consumers and families with the transition to this new service delivery model. We have enclosed the information originally provided in the January 11, 2012 letter for your reference.

Information about this upcoming training is enclosed.

If you have been in contact with your NLACRC's service coordinator, and have made changes already or are in the process of making changes for daycare, respite and transportation services there is no need to attend this training.

As always, NLACRC is dedicated to the provision of services to you and your child and will make every effort to assist you through this transition. Please contact your NLACRC service coordinator at one of the following phone numbers, if you have any questions about this information.

NLACRC Office	Phone Number
Van Nuys Office	818-778-1900
Santa Clarita Office	661-775-8450
Lancaster Office	661-945-6761